
REAFFIRMING  
UCONN’S COMMITMENT  

TO DIVERSITY IN  
ADMISSIONS

UCONN’S RESPONSE TO THE U.S. SUPREME COURT CASES (SFFA V. HARVARD & UNC)

UConn complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, 
equal opportunity, affirmative action, and providing reasonable accommodations for persons 
with disabilities. Contact: Office of Institutional Equity; 860-486-2943; equity@uconn.edu; 
www.equity.uconn.edu. If you require an accommodation to participate in this event, please 
contact the Provost’s Office at provost@uconn.edu and 860-486-4037 by 11/28.

Thursday, Dec. 1  •  11:00-12:30 p.m.
Please join us for a presentation and panel 
discussion on the impending decisions of 
the Supreme Court on the SFFA v. Harvard/
UNC cases. University leaders and scholars in 
the areas of admissions and diversity, equity 
and inclusion in higher education will share 
insights on the issues at hand and anticipated 
decisions, how the outcome may affect 
UConn, and how we plan to respond. 

In-Person: 
Konover Auditorium, 
The Dodd Center

Beverages served

Online:
Livestreamed at 
s.uconn.edu/scotus

http://s.uconn.edu/scotus

